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OFFICIAL 

The Grove Way and Canterbury 
Drive, Salisbury Heights  

Investigation Works Notice 

 

This program involves planning, designing and 

constructing upgrades to improve access to and from local 

roads and improve access for vehicles to travel north from 

Salisbury Heights.  

What’s happening 

Site investigation works, including service locating, will be undertaken 

at the junction of The Grove Way and Canterbury Drive in Salisbury 

Heights. These investigations will help us better understand the 

existing road condition.  

How this affects you 

To do this work safely, speed and lane restrictions will be in place 

during work hours. Please be cautious around workers, follow the 

signage and traffic management directions while works are in 

progress. 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works, and we 

will ensure every effort is made to minimise impacts. 

Bus services in the area will be maintained, however, please check 

the latest updates on scheduled services at adelaidemetro.com.au  

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to 

time, but we'll do our best to keep the noise to a minimum. 

When 

Monday 19 August 2024 to 
Monday 2 September 2024, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Between the hours of 7pm 
and 7am 

Where 

Junction of The Grove Way 
and Canterbury Drive, 
Salisbury Heights 

More information 

Visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
NorthRoadUpgrades  

Email  DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

We are improving 
access to and from 
the local roads 

 

We’re providing safer 
pedestrian access at 
the junction 

 

Forms part of the 
Northern Adelaide 
Suburbs Road 
Upgrades package 

We’re delivering an election commitment 
to improve safety and access in the 
northern suburbs. 
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